
24-25 Lesson Plan Template Teacher: Michael Goodnight Subject: Principles of Business,Marketing and
Finance

Week of:
9/16-9/20

Monday Tuesday Wed./Thurs. Friday

TEKS PBMF 2.F Interpret the
nature of balance sheets
and income statements

PBMF 2.F Interpret the
nature of balance sheets
and income statements

Cycle 1 Assessment

Learning
Objective

Interpret the nature of
balance sheets

Interpret the nature of
income statements

Interpret the nature of
income statements

Cycle 1 Assessment

Higher Order
Thinking
Questions

Why is it important for
businesses to regularly
check and balance their
financial statements?

How does an income
statement help businesses
determine their financial
performance?

How does an income
statement help businesses
determine their financial
performance?

Cycle 1 Assessment

Agenda 1. 9/13 PPT
2. DOL

1. 9/17 PPT
2. DOL Quiz

1. 9/17 PPT
2. Test Review
3. Cycle 1 Assessment

Cycle 1 Assessment

Demonstration
of Learning

Given 5 questions,
students will correctly
interpret the nature of
balance sheets with an

Given 5 questions,
students will demonstrate
a productive work ethic
with an accuracy rate of

Cycle 1 Assessment Cycle 1 Assessment



accuracy rate of 80%. 80%.

Intervention &
Extension

Peer Buddy, Word Walls,
Anchor Charts

Peer Buddy, Word Walls,
Anchor Charts

Peer Buddy, Word Walls,
Anchor Charts

Cycle 1 Assessment

Resources HISD Curriculum HISD Curriculum HISD Curriculum Cycle 1 Assessment


